
In Memory Of
Stanley Tookie Williams

Peacemaker, freedom fighter, abolitionist

On Tuesday, December 13, we lost a great fighter against racism, injustice, and the
death penalty. There are not adequate words to express our sadness that Stanley
Tookie Williams is gone. As we mourn, we express our outrage at this legal
lynching. Our fight to abolish the “racist slaughterhouse” (Stan’s descriptive term
for the death penalty) continues. Although we weren’t able to save Stan, a stronger,
more unified movement has been born from this fight. Let’s honor Stan by
continuing the fight for abolition.

To get involved, visit http://www.nodeathpenalty.org or call (773) 955-4841.

“When justice is blind to innocence…a modification by the people is required. It is
you, the people, who must speak out with a powerful voice to help expedite
justice.” – Stanley Tookie Williams


